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 A Message from the Principal 
Dates to Remember 
February 13 
Middle School Dance 
February 16 
Dismissal at 12:00 
Bowling at 12:30 
Blood Drive 2-7pm 
February 18 
Ash Wednesday Mass 
11:00 am (gym) 
February 25 
Stations of the Cross 
Time TBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

The coffee with Conboy is tomorrow starting at 9:00 am.  There is a great deal of 

information to share regarding the Middle States process and upcoming visit.  We 

are still working on updating our technology plan.   To date the technology 

committee’s survey has only had 15 responses.  Please go to  

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W3LNNTR and share your thoughts so the 

team can begin to move on with the process.  Thank you!  

Reminder our Middle States visit will be from March 3-6th with the auction on the 

7th. 

Faithfully,  
Robin A. Conboy,Ed.D.   Principal 

 

 

 

 

Registration for 2015-2016 is OPEN!  A special gift is being sent home to those who register early. 

 

Phantoms Reminder:  $$ byFebruary 20th. Contact Brandy Voytko bvoytko@stisidoreschool.com with any questions.  

**SEE BACK 

 

UPDATE/ CHANGE:   President’s Day Bowling event on Monday, February 16th, 12:30pm at Earl Bowling Lanes in 

Quakertown.  contact Noreen Morris (215) 536-1270; morrisfamily18951@comcast.net 

 

The annual Auction is on Saturday, March 7.  This year's theme is Mardi Gras.  Tickets are $25 a person, if you are 

interesting in attending please contact Melissa Bowen at mbowen@stisidoreschool.com.   Volunteers are needed to ensure 

that the night is a success.   If you are interested in volunteering to help that evening, a link to sign up is available on the 

school website under the Parents as Partners section.  Basket donations are also needed, and are a good opportunity to earn a 

volunteer credit for baskets worth $50 or more.       

We will be also selling cash and credit tickets again this year.  The winner will be announced at the Auction.  We are asking 

if each family could try and sell 5 tickets. The tickets are $5 a piece and have the opportunity to win either $1000 cash or 

$1500 tuition credit for next year. We will be sending tickets home next week. If you would like additional tickets or have 

questions please contact Megan McClaskey mcclaskey@verizon.net .  

 

Thank you for supporting our  Book Fair at St. Isidore School .  According to the EZ scanner you had sales of $4063 

Congratulations ! – this means approximately 812 books went home with your students, generating over 146,268 voluntary 

reading  minutes!!  Way to Go! 

 

Grandparents Luncheon is rescheduled for April 1
st
.  We are not fooling! 

 

Nockamixon. Live Reptile Show: March 18 from 6:30-8:00 pm. Students from Delaware Valley College will be bringing 

their reptile collection for the public to see, learn about and touch. Come anytime between 6:30 and 7:45 to learn about these 

interesting animals. No registration is required. Volunteer Meeting: March 19 at 6:30 pm. Learn how you can help with the 

butterfly garden, monitor bluebirds or bats or help maintain the trails. Meets at the Education Center. If you are interested in 

volunteering but cannot attend the meeting, please email the park at nockamixonsp@pa.gov Geocaching 101: March 21 at 

2:00 pm. We’ll go over the basics of geocaching, do some activities and search for a geocache. Please pre-register to borrow 

a park GPS unit.  Hide-N-Seekers: March 19, April 2 and April 9. These sessions are for 3-5 year olds with their favorite 

adult. March 19 has only a 1:15 session. April 2 and April 9 have a 10:00 am and 1:15 pm session each. Topics are deer, 

birds and frogs. Pre-registration required.  Valentine’s For the Birds is February 12 at 1:00 pm. Make a treat for the birds at 

home and learn how to help birds! No registration required! 

Bats & Their Battle with White-Nose Syndrome is February 18 at 7:00 pm at the Education Center. Learn more about the 

bat decline and what is causing it. 

Rocks Rock Scout Geology program has spaces left. 
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